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  To whom it may concern:

Hello. We are Isaias and Monica Alvarado, residents of Whittier since January 2021. We
moved to this city because it has a reputation for being a quiet and good place to raise our
three children. We saw a house on Norwalk Boulevard and we liked it to live in, so we didn't
hesitate to move in.

But that image we had of Whittier in our minds collapsed the first night we spent in our new
house on Norwalk Boulevard. That night we were awakened several times by an earthquake-
like noise. The next night we suffered the same and the following night too. 

Every night and early morning dozens FedEx trucks, mostly, pass through Norwalk Boulevard
to get their yard on Workman Mill Road or to travel south parallel to 605 Freeway.

The movement of these trucks is affecting our houses, but also our quality of life.

We love FedEx, we understand that it is a company that offers hundreds of jobs and its vital
for e-commerce. But it seems unfair to us that the cost of the good service that FedEx provides
to all its customers is that we cannot sleep well, that we go to work tired and our children do
not rest well.

Norwalk Boulevard, between Whittier and Beverly Boulevard, is a mostly residential area.
Hundreds of families suffer from the same problem every night.
Now, Norwalk Boulevard is not the only route that these trucks can use. Their main options
should be the 605 and 60 Freeways. So we don't understand why these trucks choose to pass in
front of our houses every night, over and over again.

Another problem we see is that on Norwalk Boulevard, between Whittier and Beverly
Boulevards, there are no speed limit signs, so cars go up and down at high speed, using it as a
highway parallel to 605 Freeway. We think it would be good, put a radar indicating the speed
of the cars, so that they slow down.

I would also like to say Norwalk Boulevard does not have the sweeping machine service, but
they do charge us for this service. The proof is that there are no parking restrictions. There are
vehicles that have been parked for weeks without moving on Norwalk Boulevard, between
Illinois Street and Hunter Avenue. You can see a lot of garbage under these cars, something
that tarnishes the image of our beautiful city.

Thank you for taking the time to read our complaints and recommendations. Thank you for
your service to the community.
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